“Building the Next Generation”

A Parents and Caregivers Tea

Friday, April 27, 2018
i‘ Steele, ND , ,

6:30 PM to 8:00 PM
(location specifications will be provided in registration confirmation)

Come join with others to talk about parenting,

discuss family strengths, share concerns, explore resources, and
in general, have some parent to parent time.

ﬁgarticipants will receive a complimentary gift bag of resources...

o
“ Facilitated by Parent and Family Resource Center
Sponsored by Kidder County Social Services,

Kidder County Ministerial Association, and
Region VIl Parent and Family Resource Center.

 d Free childcare provided. e 1

Pre-registration for the Tea and the Childcare required.
Call: Parent Resource Center at 701-667-3342
Web: www.tinyurl.com/region7prc
Registration closes Wednesday, April 25, 2018
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